
Campsite Rules and Regulations for ALL camping at the ASHG:

All campsites are on the Alaska State Fairgrounds. Campers are required to respect and
comply with the rules and regulations governing the Alaska State Fairgrounds and the Alaska
Scottish Highland Games.
There are no Campfires or Charcoal Grills allowed. Propane BBQ grills with covers may be
used. All campers using propane grills or cooking in their RV’s must have at least one
appropriately rated fire extinguisher. 
As a courtesy to other campers, quiet hours are from 11:00pm to 7:00am with site policing.
Please be aware that this is a family event, and we encourage respect for all attendees.
Generators may be operated between 7am to 10am and 6pm to 10pm only. 
Dogs and other animals are not permitted on the Fairgrounds unless they are part of an
exhibit or are a service animal. This includes leaving your furry friends in vehicles, RV’s, or
trailers. Please note if animals are found in vehicles, you will be asked to leave. Please make
arrangements for your pets elsewhere. You will be required to leave the grounds if you bring
your pets.
The Alaska State Fairgrounds and the Alaska Scottish Highland Games is smoke-free. Smoking
is not permitted anywhere within the fenced common areas of the fairgrounds property.
Smoking is also not permitted within 40 feet of the main gated entrances to the Fair.
No ATVs, UTVs or OHVs 
Bicycles, Scooters, or Skateboards are restricted to Camping areas only.
While the Alaska Scottish Highland Games has security on site throughout the weekend,
neither the Alaskan Scottish Club, the Alaska Scottish Highland Games or the Alaska State
Fairgrounds assume any responsibility for goods lost or stolen or for any damage to vehicles
or equipment parked at the site.
All campers must vacate the Alaska State Fairgrounds by the Monday following the ASHG, at
12pm
All campers must leave their campsite clean and free of garbage.

PLEASE NOTE THAT SECURITY WILL BE ON SITE ENFORCING RULES AND REGULATIONS.

Should you have any questions or concerns while camping at the Games, please visit the Alaskan
Scottish Club Tent. 


